
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, leading, learning & technology  
 
Re: Middle School Tech Teams 
 
Date: May 10, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
In spring 2017, all secondary schools were invited to recruit a teacher-sponsor and 
interested students to form student tech teams to provide technology support to both 
students and staff.  Following formation of the teams, students, their sponsors and 
learning coaches participated in a day-long workshop in which they identified team goals 
and projects for the upcoming school year.   
 
 
Current Report: 
This report will summarize the work of the middle school tech teams during the 2017-
2018 year school year.  Students and sponsors will share successes, lessons learned 
and plans for teams in 2018-2019.   


